\ Carisbrooke College
@

June 2024
Dear parent/carer
Isle of Wight Festival music performance

This letter is to confirm that your child will be performing on the stage in the Kids’ Zone at the Isle
of Wight Festival on Saturday 22 June at 1.00 pm. Students are required to meet staff at the
entrance to Medina College (the A5 gate) at 12.00 pm and then be collected from this same spot at
2.00 pm. Alternatively, if you have given consent for your child to remain on the festival site
(unsupervised) they will be free to leave once the performance slot has finished, or they can be
collected from the Kids’ Zone at approximately 1.30 pm by a parent/carer. We would appreciate
your prompt timing with meeting and collection times as timings will be quite tight and we have
other activities to attend to following the performance slot.

NOTE: Students will be required to help take equipment back to Medina before leaving.

You are required to complete this online EV3 consent form for this event. We kindly request this is
completed by Friday 14 June. Please read the options on this form regarding permissions and
arrangements following the performance very carefully before you submit the form.

The emergency contact number for the weekend is 07760 559186.

Students are not required to wear school uniform but we would kindly request they refrain from
wearing any clothing with explicit content printed on or that which would be deemed ‘inappropriate’

when performing as representatives of our school.

Further details regarding access and any potential accreditation will follow when we have an update
from the festival organisers.

Yours faithfully

B

Beth Peckham
Teacher of Music
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